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RE: Christmas news  

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
I am writing to you to invite you to our Christmas celebrations at school. This term is zooming by, with lots of 
exciting developments across the school, the children and staff are working exceptionally hard to prepare for 
our performances. For every performance, we will be able to allow up to two adults for each child.  
  
EYFS and Year 1 Nativity  

EYFS and Year 1 will be coming together to perform the nativity to our families, tickets are £1 each and 
available to book through sQuid in the ‘offers’ section. There will be two performances:   
 

• Wednesday 20th December at 9:00am   
• Thursday 21st December at 2:15pm   

  
Years 2-6 Carol Concert – Tuesday 19th December  

The children will perform a carol concert on the back playground for our grown-ups. The performance will begin 
at 2:15pm on Tuesday 19th December. We will have hot chocolate and mince pies to keep us warm through 
the performance.   
  
Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day - Wednesday 20th December  

Your child will be able to have a traditional Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 20th December, 
on this date, children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper or something Christmassy.  
 
Christmas Fayre - Thursday 14th December  

After the success of our fayre in the summer, our Friends at Bramble are busy preparing a 
Christmas Fayre with lots of stalls for you to visit with your children. Our choir will be having 
their debut performance during the fayre too, please join us to celebrate this first for 
Bramble.   
  
We have even managed to get a special guest to come from the North Pole visit the 
children, just in time for Christmas! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Miss P Theodosiou 


